
UBC E association of university and-college employees 

Ralph Robson 
Occupational Environment Branch 
Ministry of Labour 
4946 tanada Way . 
Burnaby, B.C. V5G 4J6 

Dear Mr. Robson: 

May 4, 1981 

. Please accept thi"s letter as a formal reque$t from the Union that you 
Jnspect the Mimeo room on the 6th floor of the Buchanan Tower at the University 
of British Columbia. This room is immediately to your left when you step off 
the e I evator. 

We understand there is very poor ventilation in this room as wel I as a 
very high noise level. 

We would appreciate a report upon completion of the inspection. Thank 
you. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 
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